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Under Australia’s Constitution marriage is a federal issue. A NSW bill relating to marriage or ‘same-
sex marriage’ would be unconstitutional, thus invalid. Issues pertaining to marriage in Australia should 
be decided in the context of the federal parliament, based on a referendum for which voters have 
received information explaining both sides of proposed changes – and not simply opinion polls with 
loaded or simplistic questions. 


